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February 25, 2015 

 

 

Anna Ovsyannikova 

2718 Clare Ln 

Mound MN 55364 

 

VIA EMAIL 

Lisa Hollingsworth 

SMRLS 

55 – 5
th

 St E, Ste. 400 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Re: Appeals for Property at 670 Fifth Street East 

 

Dear Ms. Ovsyannikova and Ms. Hollingsworth: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 24, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant the appeal in the above-

referenced matter if the following conditions are met by the deadlines provided: 

 

1. Item 2 (missing or damaged screens/storm windows) – grant until March 10, 2015; 

2. Item 9 (missing glass) – grant until March 10, 2015; and 

3. Exterior weather sensitive items – grant until June 1, 2015. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2015 if anyone wishes 

to contest to this recommendation. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 George Niemeyer 
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